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SECRET OF THE SOUTH ATLANTIC

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

It is with deep regret that we inform you that Enterprise St Helena, including St
=== Helena Tourism (in its current format), will cease to operate from 31 March 2021.

Your current contacts within St Helena Tourism will continue until further logistical
details are developed, and we will inform you when this information is known.

For more information please read the official press release HERE.

Understanding the demand for future travel to South Africa will
provide data for planning purposes. Currently, no flight
arrangements are in place and this exercise does not imply
arrangements will be possible in the near future.

We would like to hear from you if you are Interested.

Register your Interest with Christina Plato from the Tourist Office
telephone: +290 22158 or via e mail: Christina.plato@tourism.co.sh
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http://eurotast.eu/
https://www.sainthelena.gov.sh/2020/news/future-delivery-of-shgs-economic-development-agenda/

40 YEARS OF REDISCOVERY - THE ST HELENA EBONY

The 11th November 2020 marks 40 years since the endemic St Helena Ebony
(Trochetiopsis ebenus) was rediscovered. The Ebony was embraced as the
Island’s National Flower in 2011 by a unanimous public poll and is a recognised
symbol of St Helena’s unique biodiversity. The anniversary will be marked
with a Open Day at the Nursey of the Environmental Management Division,
whereby various tours, presentations and activities will be available. To learn
more about St Helena’s endemics fauna and flora you can visit the St Helena
Tourism Website . http://www.sthelenatourism.com/nature/

-

St Helena was featured in one of the UK’s renowned and leading Dive magazines.
The collaboration with St Helena Tourism marked the historical sinking of the RAF
Darkdale on the 22 October 1941. The Darkdale was struck by four torpedoes
launched from the German submarine U-68. Fortyone men lost their lives. The
site was officially declared a war grave in June 1983. “The wreck seems to emerge
from the shadows ...” says Helena Bennett, Tourism Director. The full article can

be viewed on: divemagazine.co.uk/featured/9163
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